
 
 

RR/TR 

 

28th November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Visit to Carlisle College 

As part of our commitment to CEIAG (Careers Education Information Advice and Guidance) the Academy has 

organised for some of our Year 11 students to attend Carlisle College for a taster afternoon. 

This will give students the opportunity to visit the college during the day, have a tour whilst lessons are taking place, 

attend a Q and A session about courses on offer and get a ‘feel’ for what college life is like.   

Your child has been selected to attend the trip based on his/her discussions with staff about their next steps, so we 

feel that the trip will be beneficial to them.  

This visit will take place on Thursday 14th December, leaving school by coach at approximately 1.30 pm and 

returning by 3.10 pm.  If your child wishes to attend, please sign and return the permission slip below to either Miss 

Nugent, Mrs Raine or myself by Tuesday 5th December.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs R Robinson 

Assistant Principal 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return your permission slip to: Miss Nugent, Mrs Robinson or Mrs Raine, no later than Tuesday 5th 

December. 

 

Visit to Carlisle College 

I give permission for my child: ……………………………………………………….……………………… to attend the visit to Carlisle 

College on Thursday 14th December 2023. 

 

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the Academy.  
 
Signed Parent/ Carer:  ……………………………………………………………………………………… Date: …………………………………..…… 

 


